
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

MINUTES OF MAY 23, 2011 
 
 The special meeting of the Sussex County Board of Adjustment was held on Monday, 
May 23, 2011, at 7:00 p.m. in the County Council Chambers, County Administrative Office 
Building, Georgetown, Delaware.  
 
 The meeting was called to order at 6:25 p.m. with Chairman Callaway presiding. The 
Board members present were: Mr. Dale Callaway, Mr. Ronald McCabe, and Mr. Brent 
Workman, with Mr. Richard Berl – Assistant County Attorney and staff members, Mr. Lawrence 
Lank – Director, Mrs. Susan Isaacs – Chief Zoning Inspector, and Mrs. Jennifer Norwood – 
Recording Secretary.  
 
 Motion to reschedule the workshop was made by Mr. Workman and seconded by Mr. 
McCabe, and carried unanimously to reschedule the date of the workshop at the June 6, 2011 
hearing due to absence of Mr. Mills and Mr. Hudson. Vote carried 3 – 0.  
 

Meeting Adjourned 6:28 p.m. 
 
 


